
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER  
FEBR UARY  6TH , 2018 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS  
 

LETTER FROM MRS. KOBRIN ð STANDARDIZED TESTING  

RE- REGISTRATION PACKETS ARE DUE BACK 2/9/2018  
ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK NOW!!!!  

FACTS TUITION ASSISTANCE FOR 2018 - 2019  
(REMINDER:  ROUND 1 CUTOFF MARCH 2, 2018 ) 

 

PTA  NEWS  
 

SPS SCHOOL STORE IS OPEN!  

SPS 2017 - 2018 PRICE LIST  

CARNIVAL DAY UNIFORM PASS IS 2/9/2018  

EASTER MONDAY GIFT AUCTION WISH LIST  

EASTER MONDAY GIFT AUCTION ð DESIGN THE COVER  

CLOTHING DRIVE  
 

SPORTS  NEWS  

INTRAMURALS ARE  BACK!!!!!!!! 
 

There WILL NOT BE a Green Communication Folder today.  
 

 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

 

http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS  
           

Saint Peter School  
415 Atlantic Ave  

Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742  

732-892-1260    stpschool.org  

               
February 6, 2018 

Dear Parents, 
 

It is important to us that we keep our parents informed about the changes that are coming in March 

concerning standardized testing for our students. While we are very grateful for your patience and 

understanding with the delay in receiving the Terra Nova scores last year, steps have been taken to 

ensure this does not occur again for any schools in the diocese. 
 

As a result of this challenge in the 2017 school year, the diocesan leadership in the four dioceses in New 

Jersey made a decision to implement the IOWA Assessment Standardized Test in March for all of our 

students in grades two through eight. 

 

This assessment, designed at the University of IOWA, assesses student achievement in Reading, Written 

Expression, Mathematics, Science, Social Studies and Language. Today, with much emphasis on STEM 

education, it is important to provide assessments that measure current growth in these areas. 

  

The administration and faculty will access the studentsô testing results in a timely manner through the 

Data Manager online program provided by the company. This advanced program will enable the 

teachers to gather the data to make adjustments to curriculum and target learning via Lexile scale that 

notes individual reading levels. 
  

Students in the second, fourth and seventh grades will also take the Cognitive Abilities Test that guides 

planning of curriculum that meets the needs of the students. Parents will receive a Home Report that will 

indicate the testing results of their student. 
  

This assessment also has the ability to evaluate student preparedness from the sixth grade for 

achievement in the ACT/SAT testing. 
 

The IOWA assessment will be administered the week of March 5th. Please do not plan any vacations or 

appointments during this time as it is very difficult to schedule make up times. 

  

May 2018 be filled with many blessings for all of our students and their families! We are grateful for all 

your kindness and support in choosing our Catholic school to educate your child. 
  
Gratefully, 

 

Mrs. Tracey Kobrin 
      Mrs. Tracey Kobrin 
 

Respect *Reverence *Responsibility  
In accordance with our Catholic Identity and rooted in Gospel values, it is the mission of Saint 

Peter School to provide a community of faith in which students will develop  spiritually, 

intellectua lly, physically, socially and emotionally.  
  

ANCHORED in FAITH   



 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

RE -REGISTRATION PACKETS  
 

ARE DUE BACK TO THE 
OFFICE  ON  

 

FRI DAY, FEBRUARY 9 TH , 2018.  

 
IF RECEIVED AFTER THIS DATE,  

 

 A $50.00  LATE FEE  

 
WILL APPLY.  

  



 

 

 
 

Saint Peter School Yearbook  

2017-2018  
 

Get Your Yearbook NOW!  
Order your St. Peter Yearbook online  by 

March 16, 2018  
Log onto the  

Saint Peter Website  
 

Click 

 

on the left side of the home 

page or just click here!  
 
  

http://www.stpschool.org/
http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1056580/Saint-Peter-School/2018-Yearbook/2017100604302698361/CATALOG_SHOP/;jsessionid=C3B162BC31CB4CA9DE873A280A63F030
http://www.jostens.com/apps/store/productBrowse/1056580/Saint-Peter-School/2018-Yearbook/2017100604302698361/CATALOG_SHOP/;jsessionid=C3B162BC31CB4CA9DE873A280A63F030


 

 
FACTS On-Line Application 

 
 

FACTS TUITION ASSISTANCE  

 

In order to be considered in Round 1 ð 
applications must be complete by  

March 2, 2018 .  

 

The deadline for Round 2 is  

May 18, 2018 .  

 

 

In order to be considered for tuition 

assistance at all, you MUST apply for 

FACTS, no exceptions.  
  

https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3KMMX
https://online.factsmgt.com/signin/3KMMX


 

PTA NEWS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Peters Logo Items such as, Pens, Pencils 

(scente d), Rulers, Crayons, Glue Sticks, 

Erasers, SPS Hats and Wallets are all 

available at the Saints School Store. During 

lunch, once per month, the store will be open 

to all students!   

      
Date -    February 9th , 2018.  
  



¶ Cap Erasers-  .05 

¶ Crayons-  1.25 

¶ Index Cards - .50 

¶ Grippers - .25 

¶ Highlighters -  .75 

¶ Mechanical Pencils-.75 (refills -.50)  

¶ Mini Fun Erasers -  .-05 

¶ Mini Notepads -  .75 

¶ Protractor -  .50 

¶ Red/ Black Pens-  25 

¶ Ruler-  .50 

¶ Sharpeners -.50 

¶ Small Sharpeners -  .35 

¶ Sharpener/ Eraser Combo -  1.00 

¶ St. Peters Bookmark -  1.00 

¶ St. Peters Pens -  1.00 

¶ St. Peters Pencils -  .20 

¶ St. Peters Recycle Bags -  3.00  

¶ St. Peters Snow Hats -  5.00  

¶ St. Peters Wallets -  4.00  

¶ St. Peters Water Bottle -  2.00 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 9 TH , 2018 . 

 

  

Uniform Pass  
Friday, February 9 th  


